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This is another push and waste of oregon money if the gun isn't reported stolen and 

the person isn't a felon then it shouldn't matter. The old collectable guns never had 

papers and very rarely ever get shot but it would make the man or women that 

collects them a criminal I 100% opposed this bill and really wish our state officials 

would quit wasting time and money on this stuff and focus on keeping out state a 

beautiful state or else the whole state will look like a homeless camp. 


